Thelen, Lonna

From: Cynthia Kulp <kulpc@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2019 11:26 AM
To: Thelen, Lonna

Cc: Walter Lawson

Subject: Appeal of Broadmoor Hall Expansion

CAUTION! - External Email. Malware is most commonly spread through unknown email attachments and links. DO NOT
open attachments or click links from unknown senders or unexpected email!

Dear Ms. Thelan,

We have been instructed by the City Clerk’s office to contact you directly to request a bump of our appeal hearing to the
next City Council meeting after April 26th. That should place it on the agenda for the May 14th meeting.

Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Cyndy Kulp and Walter Lawson
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